The Seymour Board of Alderman met for a public hearing at 5:45 pm on Thursday, August 24,
2017 at Seymour City Hall Board of Alderman Room, 123 West Market Street.

At 5:45 p.m. Mayor Larry Chafin called the public hearing to order.

Roll call: Grady Bennett, Mary Carpenter, Nadine Crisp. Jim Ashley arrived at 5:47. It is
determined there is a quorum.

Attendance: City Administrator Sam Burt, City Attorney Paul Link, City Clerk Leslie Houk.
The purpose for this public hearing is to set the property tax rates.

Mayor Chafin asked if there were any questions, comments or concerns. There was no
discussion or comments.

At 5:50 p.m. a motion was made by Bennett/Carpenter to adjourn. Ayes: All. Nays: None.
The following roll call vote was recorded. Ayes: Bennett, Carpenter, Crisp, Ashley. Nays:
None.
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